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Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together 
 

 

 
 

Monday 16th January 2023 
  

Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
As part of this term’s work in Geography, Holly 1 will be taking part in a walk around our local area. 
We will be learning about the human and physical features within Bearwood. Later on in this unit, 
we will compare the human and physical features of Bearwood and Kinson using ariel photographs.  
  
The walk will take place on Thursday 26th January at 9.15am and we will be out of school for 
approximately 1 hour. 
  
School uniform should be worn as normal. Please make sure your child is wearing sensible shoes for 
walking and has a waterproof coat as we will still go out in wet weather. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
Miss Pike  
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